VIDYASAGAR UNIVERSITY

Ref. No. VC/SECY./NOTICE/GEN-14/2019 Date: 14.11.2019

NOTIFICATION

This is for information of all concerned that henceforth the
letters for renewal of services of the Contractual employees
(Teacher, Officer and Non-teaching) be addressed directly to the
Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, Vidyasagar University through the Head of
the concerned Department/Section. This notification supersedes all
other previous notifications issued in this regard and will come into
force with immediate effect.

This is issued with approval of the competent authority.
Sd/-

(Koushik Paul)
Secretary to the Vice-Chancellor

Memo No. VC/SECY./Notice/GEN-14(1-3) /2019 dated 14.11.2019
Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to:

1. All Heads of the Academic and Administrative Departments,
V. U.
2. The Registrar, V. U.
“The Information Scientist, V. U. - with a request to upload the
document on Vidyasagar University website.

4. Relevant File.
Isuadite Pt

(Koushik Paul)
Secretary to the Vice-Chancellor
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